
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Tomorrow's Service and Special Cafe Updates 
 
Michael Hentrich 
January 30, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you for service tomorrow (and every week after from now on). Pastor Mike 

will be sharing a message on forgiveness and loving one another. We hope you can make it. 

 

We are also excited to share some new developments with our cafe. If you saw last month's local updates, 

we shared that we are taking our cafe to a new level and will be featuring new items in the coming 

months. Starting this Sunday, we will be buying coffee beans fresh every week. Also, if you enjoy our 

toasted bagels, you now have the option to add on lox and bacon for a small fee. Lastly, we are offering 

bottled McCol drinks. We have a very limited quantity, so it is first come, first serve! 

 

 
The Value of God's Word 


